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Michael,

Bill and | wanted to express our utmost gratitude for the services you and the rest of your team at BBTC
provided to us during our time working together. During our initial interview, we discussed what our
ideal “fit” would for the company we’d be looking to be acquired by and you did a phenomenal job
bringing us well qualified, potential suitors to the table. Many of which, we had great exploratory
conversations with and learned a great deal from.

We had many different obstacles to overcome and/ or to communicate properly as a young, growing
company to which, you and your team did an exceptional job illustrating our business trends, modes of
transportation, growth as well as areas we needed to improve in order to attract the potential buyers
we were looking to attract. Additionally, your proprietary reporting systems were able to provide for
easy referral during the process and really highlighted what we were able to build in 7.5 years of
business.

If you're looking for someone who listens to your need and is creative in finding solutions to the
inevitable bumps in the acquisition process, | would highly suggest working with BBTC. Mike is heavily
involved throughout the entire process and is always available to sit in on conversations, lend his expert
opinions, and has an extremely positive, confident outlook to help put your mind at ease during the
process.

Sincerely,

Michael Gentile

President- Team Eagle Logistics, Inc.




